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President's Message
Hello everyone!
 
As we wrap up Thanksgiving, and while we may not have been able to spend time together
with family and friends like in years past, I hope everyone still had the opportunity to reflect
on the things you were thankful for. This Thanksgiving more than ever gave me a chance
to reflect on things I am thankful for, and as a club, we have much to be thankful for as
well!
 
First, we are thankful for our landowners, without their generosity we wouldn’t be able to
have trails. We have over 80 landowners on our section of trail that generously let us use
their land every year! So to them, we give many thanks!
 
We also are very thankful to our community partners, even this season with everything
going on in the world, they continued to support us! Please take a minute to see who they
are at the bottom of the newsletter or on our website and show your appreciation by
patronizing them, not just now but throughout the year! Thank you sponsors for your
continued support!
 
Last, but certainly not least, I am thankful for all of you, our club members! Without all of
our club members, we wouldn’t be where we are today.
 
We just wrapped up this year’s Rekindle the Spirit Parade and it was a HUGE success. I
first have to thank Mike and Lori Edwards for again allowing us to use their shop to build
and decorate the float. I also want to thank Derek Edwards who stepped up this year to be
our coordinator for this event, making sure everything was ready to go for the parade. I
would also like to thank everyone who came to help decorate the float! It felt like the whole
city of Wisconsin Rapids came out for the parade this year, it was a different format than
what we are used to but it was still overwhelmingly successful!
 
As I mentioned in my November Trailside Update video, the board would be meeting soon
and would discuss if we would hold our Christmas party at the December club meeting as
is our tradition. The board met and came to the conclusion that we would still hold our
December meeting at the Ridges as we have enough room to spread out and social
distance. We will not, however, hold our Christmas party as we don’t feel doing a pot luck
style meal is a safe thing to do. We still hope to see some of you at the meeting!
 
My last thought for December is that there seems to be no lack of enthusiasm around this
year’s snowmobile season and for good reason! This season will give everyone the
opportunity to get out and enjoy some freedom and enjoy nature. After talking to our local
dealers and some of the snowmobiling community as a whole, snowmobile sales are going
strong! So, as it would seem, this means there may be tons of riders out on the trails this
year, and this means new riders too! Why is this important you ask? I encourage you if you
know any new riders or riders that may even be getting back into the sport after a few
years off, to reach out and encourage them to join a club and get involved! We are always
looking for help and I personally am always looking to meet new people! So again, reach
out and inform them why being part of a club matters and that it is important to the success
of not only our club but our sport as a whole!
 
Again, thank you for all you do and I hope everyone has a great holiday season and I look
forward to seeing everyone at the December club meeting!
 
David Moon

We hope you can join us on December 10, 2020,
for our next club meeting. As David mentioned

above, will not be to holding our Christmas party
this year. We hope we will be able to meet as a
large group again real soon! We hope you and

yours have a wonderful Christmas.

Upcoming Club Dates
Dec. 10, 2020 @ The Ridges
Jan. 14, 2021 @ ChatRBox

Feb. 11, 2021 @ The Ridges
March 11, 2021 @ KI

April 8, 2021 @ Kellner Club
May 13, 2021 @ Mickey’s Tip Up 

 

Special Events
The only special we have scheduled at

this point is our Radar Run. The date will
February 13, 2021, and planning for this

event will start very soon. Let's hope for a
great ice/snow year! 

Thanks to those who helped decorate the float for the Rekindle the Spirit Parade. The
float looked great, as always. A quick thank you to the Edwards for hosting again this year!

Membership Renewals
 

Thank you to the majority who have renewed and to those of you planning to do so soon.
Just as a reminder, renewals submitted to us are updated and then sent to the AWSC in
batches to save credit card transaction fees. The AWSC then completes their updates in
batches as they work with the DNR. This process can easily take a few weeks. This could
cause a delay in receiving your Trail Pass to be mailed to you from the DNR. The longer
one waits, the more likely the delay. So, we ask that everyone please make every attempt
to renew as early as you to help make this process as smooth as possible. The people
taking care of this administrative task for the club are volunteers too!                             

AWSC Reminder
 

Once your club membership has been renewed you may then order your annual Trail Pass
from the AWSC (this can be done by mail or on the AWSC webpage.) The AWSC will
confirm you are a renewed club member and instruct the DNR to mail you your Trail Pass. 
When ordering your Trail Pass from the AWSC, you will need 3 things:       
                    
1. Your AWSC Number  - you may find this on your WSN magazine label or on the AWSC
webpage by following the Membership Inquiry link.
2.  The registration number for each snowmobile you own.  One pass is needed per sled.
3.  $10 for each pass you buy. You may pay by credit card or mail a check to the AWCS.
Trail Passes will then be mailed from the DNR to you.

We hold 2 large fundraisers each year, the Radar Run and Kellner Cornfest. Both
events promote our sport in the community and provide the much needed financial
resources to keep our club on track financially. If you are interested in helping at the
Radar Run on Saturday, February 13, please email kellner.knightssc@gmail.com and
we will help find the perfect spot for you to become involved. It’s extremely beneficial
to the club, and you will have a great time with good people!  Additional information
will follow in the January newsletter.
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